
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Greetings from Concordia College in Moorhead, MN! 

 
I am proud to serve as program director for our Master of Education with a concentration in Teaching & 

Learning and have been in this role for four years. I also serve as the director of our flagship program, 

the Master of Education in World Language Instruction for the past ten years. In this time, I have seen 

how our graduate programs have positively impacted teachers and have transformed their practices, 

confidence, and leadership. 

 
The two main features that set us apart from other graduate programs - our individualized 

approach to graduate education and the support and care our faculty offer our students. Students 

continually tell us they never anticipated the level of support from faculty and their cohort in our program, 

and it lasts years after graduation. Teachers have noted that the cohort model and collaboration in the 

graduate programs allow them to feel like they have their own PLC that is impactful and meaningful. 

 
Please reach out to set up a meeting with me. 

I am always happy to meet with prospective graduate students! 

 
Dr. Cassandra Glynn 
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